Jonna Williams 1709 Crowell Hwy Quanah, TX 79252

Ryan Turner Superintendent Quanah Independent School District 801 Elbert St. Quanah, TX 79252

July 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Turner,

Please accept my resignation from my position as a Fifth Grade Teacher at Reagan Elementary School effective immediately.

This has been a difficult decision for me but I believe stepping away from education is what is best for my family and myself at this time. I appreciate all you have done for me over the past 5 years both professionally and personally.

My students have given me great pleasure over the years, and the administration has been very supportive during my time with the school district. I could not have asked for a better group of people to work with and for.

I wish you all the best.

If I can be of any assistance to you during the preparation for the upcoming school year, please let me know.

Sincerely yours

Jonna Williams